
News from the CAL-SW Saints—May 24, 2023 

JUNIOR ACADEMY-8TH GRADE SCHOOL SUPPLY KITS FOR 2023-2024 
We have partnered again with Educational Products, Inc. (EPI) - a national school-supply program. This is an 
optional service that is being offered to our campus families for the 2023-2024 school year. We have provid-
ed our class supply lists to EPI and they have created an online ordering system for our families to use. By 
using EPI, this will drastically reduce the amount of time that parents will need to spend to shop for their 
child's school supplies for the coming school year. If you order a supply kit through EPI, your child's kit will be 
directly shipped to the school and will be waiting for them in their classroom in time for our Back-to-School 
events! Here are some important details to be aware of: 
1. 1. Our school is not making any money from this sale. While schools have the option of utilizing EPI for a 

fundraiser, we have passed on that option and the prices that you see listed are the wholesale prices 
from EPI.

2. 2. A copy of this year's supply lists are included here. Any items that are highlighted on the list are not 
included in the EPI kits and therefore would still be your responsibility to secure prior to the beginning of 
the school year. If you choose to shop on your own for your child's supplies, you are welcome to do so by 
using this list.

3. 3. The EPI kits include name-brand, high-quality supplies and the kits will be individually packaged for 
each student that orders them.

4. 4. Orders must be submitted online by May 23, to avoid rush shipping charges. Free shipping is in-
cluded for any orders that are shipped directly to our school. If you wish to have your child's kit shipped to 
your home instead, there is an additional shipping fee for that option.

Ordering information for EPI is included here. Be sure to enter our school code (CHR145) and then select 
the grade level that your child will be in for the 2023-2024 school year.    

END OF YEAR  
IMPORTANT DETAILS 

FINAL REPORT CARDS—Quarter 4/Year-End re-
port cards will be emailed to families the week of 
June 12. 
UNIFORM RESALE AT ENGLISH STATION—
Mark your calendar for Saturday, July 22!  The uni-
form resale will be held at our English Station Cam-
pus from 10:00 AM—1:00 PM that day.  Purchase 
gently worn uniform items at great prices!  
CLASS SUPPLY LISTS—Fliers were sent home 
with all families the week after Spring Break. 
Please see the announcement on page 1 to order 
your school supply kit through EPI. 
SUMMER EMAILS—Please watch your email this 
summer for important details regarding back-to-
school events and online student information collec-
tion.  
BACK TO SCHOOL DROP-IN—Mark your calen-
dar now for Friday, August 4!  Our Back To School 
Drop-In will be held from 8:30-11:00 AM.  This is 
when students and parents bring all of your school 
supplies, meet your teachers, complete paperwork, 
add funds to your lunch account, etc. so that we 
can all be ready to go on the first day of school!   

THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL IS TUESDAY, 
AUGUST 8.  School will begin at 8:10 AM.  

https://www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B1wHXnwJM1UGL0_bTjAj5lS3HdhNdMAl/view

